
Announcement: Geriatric Health Check-Up 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to announce that we will be conducting a Geriatric Health Check-Up for our 

valued senior community members. This health check-up is designed to provide comprehensive 

health assessments and promote overall well-being. 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Time: [Insert Time] 

Location: [Insert Location] 

During this check-up, our qualified healthcare professionals will perform a variety of 

assessments including: 

• Physical health evaluation 

• Cognitive function tests 

• Medication management review 

• Nutritional assessment 

Please bring any relevant medical records and a list of medications you are currently taking. 

To RSVP or if you have any questions, please contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

We look forward to your participation in this important health initiative! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization's Name] 


